
EDUCATION, EMPLOYMENT AND WORKPLACE RELATIONS 
 

SENATE LEGISLATION COMMITTEE - QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 
2008-09 BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING 

 
Outcome WORKPLACE AUTHORITY 
 
Question No.  EW435_09 
 
Senator Abetz provided in writing. 
 
 
Question 
 
Budget cuts and impact on staffing and processing of agreements 
 
By what number have non-ongoing employees been reduced at the Workplace Authority 
since 1 December, 2007? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The Workplace Authority has provided the following response: 
 
As at 1 December 2007, there were 146 non-ongoing employees working for the Workplace 
Authority.  By 31 May 2008, this number had reduced to 64 non-ongoing employees, a total 
reduction over that period of 82 non-ongoing employees. 
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